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Allison Taylor

From: J <jerrz_2001@yahoo.com.hk>
Sent: Wednesday, April 24, 2019 8:58 AM
To: Hearing Examiner
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Sound Transit SPL18-0140 Public Hearing Questions

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize 
the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

Hello, 
 
I'm wondering with the special use permit requested to build the light rail and its associated parking 
garages, immediate areas around it have been rezoned to MUR-70, MUR-45, & MUR-35. I'm curious 
to hear what the City of Shoreline's road expansion plans are (if any) to accommodate the anticipated 
increase traffic capacity in people, personal vehicles, and public transportation? 
 
Thank you! 


